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Principal’s Message 
Late Arrival due to Bus Delay 

Thank you to everyone for their 

understanding and patience yesterday 

afternoon when the bus was delayed on its 

return from swim school. Thanks to those 

who posted updates on Facebook to ensure 

that everyone was in the loop. Aside from 

being incredibly bored on the bus, the 

children all remained in good spirits. Many 

thanks to the staff for ensuring that the 

students were well cared for and special 

thanks to Mrs Lumby for her work in the 

office on what turned out to be a very busy 

afternoon. 

 

Presentation Evening 

As previously noted in recent newsletters, the 

Kulnura PS Presentation Evening for 2016 will 

be held this Thursday evening December 8. 

The event will commence with a BBQ run by 

the P&C starting at 5.15pm. The Presentation 

section of the night will commence at 

6.00pm. We look forward to seeing you all 

there on the night to celebrate the students’ 

achievements for 2016. A reminder that the 

students are asked to attend the event in full 

school uniform. Barring torrential rain, the 

event will go ahead regardless of minor 

weather as it will be held under the school 

COLA. 

 

Parent Helpers Breakfast 

On Wednesday December 14 from 8.00am, 

Kulnura PS staff will host a thankyou 

breakfast for all of those who have helped out 

in our school community in 2016. As we 

would like to ensure we acknowledge 

Diary Dates 

Term 4: Summer Uniform 
 

Every Tuesday – Scripture 

Every Wednesday – School Banking  

Every Friday – Sports Day 

 

Thursday 8 December 

 Presentation Night 
 

Tuesday 13 December 

 P&C Meeting 

 

Wednesday 14 December 

 Last school banking day for Term 4 

 

Thursday 15 December 

 Year 6 Day Out 
 

Friday 16 December 

 Last day Term 4 for all students 
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everyone who has contributed, we will be 

sending out invites, though it would be 

appreciated if the community could spread 

the word about this event so that no one is 

overlooked.  

 

Swimming Scheme 

Swimming Scheme is now in full 

swing and while transport has not been a 

highlight so far the swimming certainly has. 

Well done to all the students for giving it their 

best. Learning to be a confident swimmer is 

an essential safety requirement regardless of 

where you live.  

 

Semester 2 Reports 

Our school reports will be sent 

home on Wednesday December 14. It will be 

greatly appreciated if time can be taken to 

speak with your children about their reports, 

praise them for their successes, identify areas 

for improvement and set some simple goals 

for 2017.  

  

Have a great week everyone – one to go! 
 

Matt Barr 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MERIT AWARDS 

K/1 

▸ Emma W 

▸ Oscar V 

 

2/3 

▸ Renee C 

▸ Angus G 

 

4/5/6 

▸ Jacob U 

▸ Paige M 

 

 

 

 

BRONZE AWARD 

 

SILVER AWARD 

 Cody K K/1 

 

GOLD AWARD 
 

PLATINUM AWARD 

 Finley H K/1 

 Isabella H K/1 

 Daniel B 2/3 

 Gloria J 2/3 
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Bucketty Carols 17/12 
1717/12 

 

CAN YOU HELP WITH ANYTHING? 

Set up – 9.30am 

Food Prep – 9.30am 

Food Servers – from 6.00pm 

BBQ Cooks 

The Gate 

Bumping Out 

Donation of Cakes/Slices/Hamper goodies 

Please call Roger: 0417449355  or Pam: 4998 8224 

or 
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